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Latest RQIA Inspection Reports Published 
 
We have recently published reports of the findings of around 240 RQIA 

inspections of care homes, domiciliary care agencies, independent 

healthcare services, and hospitals including Lakeview Hospital in the 

Western HSC Trust.  

 

For a list of recently published reports visit our website: 

www.rqia.org.uk/inspections/recently-published-inspections/. 

 

To search for individual inspection reports enter the name of the service 

in the “Search” (keywords) box at the top right hand side of our home 

page: www.rqia.org.uk. 

 

If you have any queries about any of our inspection reports, please 

email: info@rqia.org.uk or tel: 028 9536 1111. 
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